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THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEJT ••.. 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 7, 1975 

Dear Mr. President: 

Over the past few weeks I have had conversations with several 
individuals that have reinforced some concerns I have had on the 
way in which we are approaching financing of the Presidential 
campaign and the RNC. I am concerned about two things. First, 
whether we are making effective fund raising efforts in both 
areas, and, second, whether the efforts that are under way are 
coordinated with each other. If you would like, I would be willing 
to discuss both of these with you at your convenience. 

As events continue to move in the Middle East, I think it may be 
useful to discuss with you some of the political implications in 
the Jewish community. Right now the community is uneasy; in fact, 
considerably more uneasy than are the Israelis. I think that with a 
little bit of preparation, we can resolve the problem in a beneficial 
way. Again, at your convenience I could meet with you either here 
or in Vail.. 

We have organized for the big dinner for October lOth in Michigan. 
••unfortunately,fll have been pressed to make this the big kick-off for 

Michigan, which it will be. c.Ju-. t;;4 ~ ~ .... 

Best personal regards, 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Sincerely, 

~-Max M. Fisher 

~WA~~~~-~. 
~ 
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